
The Navy has a forestry internship position available. We get applicants through the SCA 
(Student Conservation Association) which advertises the positions on their web site. Because of 
that we tend to get students or graduates with little or no forestry education or experience. I 
would like to change that by having this opportunity advertised more broadly. Thus on the OSU 
site. I have attached a .pdf of the SCA position announcement. And this is the weblink to the 
announcement.    
https://www.thesca.org/serve/position/forestry-natural-resources-technician-feb-8th-2021-
start/po-00730413  
 
Individuals curious about this opportunity can contact me directly to ask questions at 360-434-
2452 
Preference is for an FM graduate or someone wanting to work for a while before completing 
their degree or going on to graduate school.  The time period for the position is flexible for as 
long as we can fund it. We have had students for three months to two years and two that I 
know of have gone on to get a permanent position with the Navy in Natural Resources/Biology 
and fisheries. The individual would be working for SCA but directed by us. We currently have 
two Natural Resource graduates working for us and would like to add one more. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Jerry E. Clarke, CF 
Regional Forester 
NAVFAC Northwest EV22 
Office: 360.396.0064 
Cell:     360.434.2452 
jerry.clarke@navy.mil 
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